New Zealand

(POILJCIE

Nga Pirihimane O Aolearoa

26th July 2013 Ref : 13/3240/2

Mr Nicolas Bosma

fyi-request-957-34dbad0a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Bosma

With reference to your recent request under the Official Information Act 1982
in relation to items of New Zealand Police property that have been reported
lost in Eastern District during 2013.

| wish to advise you that Eastern District Police do not keep records or lists of

lost Police property, therefore | am unable to provide you with the information
sought.

Yours faithfully

nelwe

W.M. Clere
Senior Sergeant
Eastern District Police



